CQ COLUMBIA UNIVERSITY

IN THE CITY OF NEW YORK

Dear Ghadebo,

Next Friday's deadline is a key one, as all gifts received by the end of Columbia’s
2022-2023 fiscal year create a strong foundation of resources that are put into
immediate use for the year ahead, with wide-reaching impact. The University can
provide critical resources to students, researchers, and faculty because of the
support of donors like you!

As you've heard from several Columbians recently, lending your support during
this final week of June through a fiscal year-end gift is important. Your gifts
can expand student access through bolstering financial aid and schelarships;
attract and retain renowned faculty who are leaders in their fields; equip
researchers with essential funding to pursue ideas and innovation in labs,
classrooms, and sites around the world; ensure the arts, athletics, and
entrepreneurship continue to thrive across Celumbia’s campuses; and so much
more.

Will you renew your commitment with a gift by June 30?

Thank you in advance for your partnership in these final days of the fiscal year!
Sincerely,

Donna H. MacPhee '89CC, P: 17CC
President, Columbia Alumni Association

P.S. Don't miss the deadline! Click here to give by Friday, June 30, at 11:59

p.m. EDT.

HOW YOUR GIFT MAKES A DIFFERENCE

A snapshot of how donors have an impact, directly from your Columbia community

“Having just experienced my first
Commencement and Reunion Weekend, |
am stunned by the amazing G5 community.
| am delighted to be a part of a team
devoted to creating an environment in
which our students flourish."—Heather
Sandler, GS Leadership Gift Officer

“Through the Success Through Well-Being
initiative, Columbia Athletics has paved a
path that allows us to expect success rather
than chase it, both in athletic competition
and professionally.” —Phil Healy *23CC and
Hayden Schott "23CC

“When you choose to support Columbia
Libraries, you help ignite innovation and
fuel discovery in every discipline for
students, faculty, and researchers.”
—Ann D. Thomnton, Vice Provost and
University Librarian






